From: Todd Granberry

To: Miller, Shannon D (DEC)

Subject: M.Ovi testing in domestic sheep and goats
Date: Friday, October 30, 2020 9:59:36 PM
Greeting,

I'm reaching out today to voice my concerns regarding the current regulations
regarding testing for Mycoplasma ovipneumoniae in domestic sheep and goats.

For the health and well-being of both wild Caprinae and residents of Alaska it would
be in the State's best interest to require testing for all domestic sheep and goats prior
to import into Alaska through an AAVLD accredited diagnostic laboratories, as well
as, adding M. Ovi to the Reportable Disease List and requiring same-day reporting.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Todd Granberry
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